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Comments: As a resident of New Mexico I have grave concerns about the proposed Mountain Coaster Project

and the process the NFS is engaging in. For the latter, there is no legal and justified reason that this project

should be exempt from NEPA or any other laws to ensure mitigation to natural and cultural resources. The latter

are also of importance for any construction project in NFS land. The project itself would cause tremendous

disruption to wildlife and those engaging in recreation in this area during construction and long after. It is those

later effects that are particularly troubling and should be seriously considered. Does the financial gain and

entertainment of this project warrant the damage to the area and the enjoyment of others? I suspect not.

Thank you for considering my comments.


